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Your Ref:  
 

 
Please ask for: Lorraine Lord 

Our Ref: LL/kes Date:  7 January 2019 
 
 
Dear Colleague 
 
We have trained one person in every educational establishment to be a specific point of 
contact (SPOC) for Prevent concerns (preventing radicalisation and extremism). This 
person undertook the Home Office train the trainer training programme, in order to build 
capacity in schools, to train their own staff in working to raise awareness of prevent 
(WRAP 3) training. We are currently reviewing this list of staff in order to ensure this 
capacity is maintained. If your SPOC is no longer in post or no longer has this 
responsibility, please could you advise Donna O’Carroll, donna.ocarroll@solihull.gov.uk. 
 
In addition, there is an e-learning package for staff which has been recently refreshed 
(see below) and information on the education safeguarding website. 
http://www.solgrid.org.uk/education/safeguarding/child-protection/issues/radicalisation/ 
 
The Prevent awareness eLearning has recently been refreshed. This includes updates 
to reflect the recommendations from the Parsons Green review updated information 
following the change in threat and attacks of 2017 and new case studies. A link to the 
training is below. 
http://www.elearning.prevent.homeoffice.gov.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Lorraine Lord 
Senior Education Safeguarding Officer 
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